
[Date] 

 

Dear MVP Action Grant Committee, 

 

On behalf of [Organization Name], [I am/we are] pleased to express support for the Martha’s 

Vineyard Commission’s MVP Action Grant Application for the development of a perennial food forest plan 

and toolkit for Martha’s Vineyard. [Additional detail about organization, relationship to the project, food 

security, and/or environmental work, if applicable]. 

 

This project is a critical step in accomplishing the goal set in the Martha’s Vineyard Climate Action 

Plan to establish public, perennial food production spaces in every town. MVP grant funding will enable 

the Martha’s Vineyard Commission to develop a regional vision for how this goal may be achieved, and 

support the Island’s towns in successfully realizing that vision. [Additional comments about specific 

value/benefits of the project for your town/organization, if applicable]. 

 

This is an exciting opportunity to continue accomplishing our Climate Action Plan goals for 

Martha’s Vineyard, and ensure a healthy, resilient, and abundant future for our community. Thank you for 

your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

[Name(s) 

Title(s) 

Organization] 


